
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2. 2019 
 
 
Greetings! 
 
On behalf of the community of Yankton, the Yankton School District and the Yankton Band Boosters, we would like to 
cordially invite you to the second annual March to the Meridian Parade and Field Festival on Saturday, October 12, 
2019. 
The region’s newest hometown event is a welcoming showcase for bands of all levels.  The morning parade will take 
place in downtown Yankton, including an unforgettable march across the Meridian Bridge!  The afternoon will feature 
units at the newly remodeled Crane-Youngworth field along with it’s new turf field! 
 
Units are invited to compete or march in exhibition for judge scoring, comments and trophies for every place in each of 
the classes.  Classes will be determined by unit size, which will include all members(winds, percussion, auxiliary) of 
the performing ensembles.  Additional awards will include a Grand Champion in Field, Grand Champion in Parade, 
and Sweepstakes award for the highest combined score for both events, along with caption awards. 
 
Drumlines are encouraged to participate in a non-competitive drumline “drum off” at the conclusion of the afternoon 
field competition. 
 
New additions to the event will include an awards celebration to be held immediately following the parade at Riverside 
Park as well as expanded invitations for community organizations to join the parade. 
 
Gate prices for the field events will be $5 for all and a full complement of concessions will be available. 
 
Registration fees will be $75 for each event or $125 for both.  Registration is open immediately at the link provided 
below.  Following registration, an additional link will be sent via email to provide information for the program.  If you 
prefer a document for registration, please contact Todd Carr at tcarr@ysd.k12.sd.us 
 

http://bit.ly/March2Meridian-Registration 
 
Schedules with practice times and places and performance times, as well as maps of the stadium and surrounding 
area, will be sent closer to the event. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Todd Carr, Gwen Wenisch 
Directors 
Yankton High School Marching Corps 
Email: tcarr@ysd.k12.sd.us 

http://bit.ly/March2Meridian-Registration

